
 

 

 
16 October 2014 
 
Ref: 2014/030 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 Trial Examinations 
 
In the run up to the final examinations next May, I would like to draw your attention to a 
number of events and activities designed to support students with their effective preparation 
and revision: 
 
For all students 

 Trial Examinations in November, January and March (examination timetable for 
November enclosed) 

 Parent/Carer Revision Workshop, Tuesday 4 November 2014 at 6.00 p.m. 
 
For identified students  

 ‘Turbo Maths / English’, every Wednesday 4.00 – 4.45 p.m. (information enclosed) 
 Mentoring programme with Senior Staff (information enclosed) 
 Team Up – Tuition programme for Mathematics/English (information already 

disseminated) 
 
In addition, students should be preparing for examination independently.  As a useful guide, 
in the period leading up to the trial examinations, we suggest that students are revising 
independently for approximately one hour per evening and for some time over their 
weekend. 
 
Please indicate on the proforma below how may seats you require for the Parent/Carer 
Revision Workshop. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr J B Robson 
Senior Vice Principal 
 
 
Ref:  2014/030 (JBR/LW) 
Year 11 Trial Examinations 
 
I/we would like to attend the revision workshop to be held on Tuesday 4 November 2014 at 
6.00 p.m. 
 
I/we will require (no of seats): …………………………….. 
 
Name:  ……………………………………………………….      Date:  ……… 


